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Please note: The opinions contained in the preceding commentary reflect those of Sterling Capital Management LLC. The stated opinions are for general information only and not meant to be predictions or an offer of individual or 
personalized investment advice. They are not intended as an offer or solicitation with respect to the purchase or sale of any security. This information and these opinions are subject to change without notice. Any type of investing 
involves risk and there are no guarantees. Sterling Capital Management does not assume liability for any loss which may result from the reliance by any person upon such information or opinions.  

It is with warm wishes that we announce Rose Alexander’s retirement from Sterling Capital Management, effective April 

2, 2018. Rose was a senior equity trader on Sterling’s Fundamental Equity Team. Her retirement was anticipated and her 

responsibilities will be divided among Sterling’s equity traders. 

 

When asked about her feelings approaching retirement, Rose noted, “It has been an incredible opportunity to be part of 

and to see the growth and success of Sterling. I have been so lucky and appreciate all that Sterling has done for me and all 

of the experiences that have gone along with being part of this outstanding company.” 

 

Rose has been a valued member of our team for over 25 years and her diligence has been an important part of our firm’s 

growth. Her kind spirit and hard work will be greatly missed at Sterling. 
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